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REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION EXTENSION 

 
Further to the request on 4 May 2022 for the securities of Resource Mining Corporation Limited (ASX: 
RMI) is (“RMI” or the “Company”) to remain in voluntary suspension in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 
17.2, the Company hereby requests that the voluntary suspension be extended pending the release on 
an announcement regarding a potential acquisition.  
 
The Company provides the following information regarding this request: 
 

1. it anticipates the voluntary suspension will remain in place until the earlier of the 

commencement of normal trading on Monday, 9 May 2022, or until the release of an ASX 

announcement regarding the above matter. 

2. the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension request should not 

be granted. 

 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for lodgement by the Chairman of RMI. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Company enquiries 
Trevor Matthews 
Executive Chairman 
P: +61 8 9482 0500 
E: rmc@resmin.com.au 

 


